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PRIVACY POLICY

Established to protect the privacy of your health care and personal information. It is our policy to protect your
privacy by complying with the HIPAA Privacy Rule. 
The HIPAA Privacy Rule establishes a foundation of Federal protection for personal health information, carefully
balanced to avoid creating unnecessary barriers to the delivery of quality health care. As such, the Rule generally
prohibits a covered entity from using or disclosing protected health information unless authorized by patients,
except where this prohibition would result in unnecessary interference with access to quality health care or with
certain other important public benefits or national priorities. 
Ready access to treatment and efficient payment for health care, both of which require use and disclosure of 
protected health information, are essential to the effective operation of the health care system. In addition, certain 
health care operations—such as administrative, financial, legal, and quality improvement activities—conducted by 
or for health care providers and health plans, are essential to support treatment and payment. Many individuals 
expect that their health information will be used and disclosed as necessary to treat them, bill for treatment, and, to 
some extent, operate the covered entity’s health care business. To avoid interfering with an individual’s access to 
quality health care or the efficient payment for such health care, the Privacy Rule permits a covered entity to use 
and disclose protected health information, with certain limits and protections, for treatment, payment, and health 
care operations activities.The minimum necessary standard, a key protection of the HIPAA Privacy Rule, is derived from confidentiality
codes and practices in common use today. It is based on sound current practice that protected health information
should not be used or disclosed when it is not necessary to satisfy a particular purpose or carry out a function. The
minimum necessary standard requires covered entities to evaluate their practices and enhance safeguards as
needed to limit unnecessary or inappropriate access to and disclosure of protected health information. The Privacy
Rule’s requirements for minimum necessary are designed to be sufficiently flexible to accommodate the various
circumstances of any covered entity.
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